UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES VISAYAS
OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

Ref No. CCC 2025-367
19 May 2025

MICHINORI YAMASHITA
President
International ICT Application Research Society (IIARS)

Dear President Yamashita,

| am writing in response to your letter regarding the University of the Philippines
Visayas (with campuses in Miagao, lloilo City, and Pandan, Antique) as a potential
venue for the 4th International IAR Conference. We are pleased to inform you that
your request to host the event, tentatively scheduled for February 25-28, 2026, has
been approved. ‘

To facilitate the necessary preparations, a local organizing committee has been
established to coordinate with IIARS. The committee is co-chaired by Prof. Pepito
Fernandez (Dean, College of Arts and Sciences, prfernandez@up.edu.ph) and Asst.
Prof. Kent Christian Castor (Chair, Division of Physical Sciences and Mathematics,
College of Arts and Sciences, kacastor@up.edu.ph). Please feel free to reach out to
them for any support you may need.

We look forward to welcoming you to UP Visayas in lloilo, Philippines.

Sincerely,

V4
CLEMEMMPOSANO, Ph.D.

Chancellor
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